Rafi Miah

From: Jan Toporowski

Sent: 09 February 2022 09:00

To: Planning Planning

Subject: New Buildings in Murphy's Yard

| have seen the plans of the proposed development at Murphy's Yard , opposite Gospel Oak Station.

I would like to object to the proposed works because the height of the buildings is really beyond the scale of the
buildings in the area. Little of the greenery that screens the site would be left and the proposed green 'corridor' to
Kentish Town would have very little greenery in it.

I live in the Gospel Oak area, and use Gospel Oak station frequently. The proposed development would significantly
reduce the amenity of the area for its residents.

_Jan Toporowski

1 Mall Studios
Task Road
London NW3 2YS



